Delaware Valley School District

Choral Music Department

May 31, 2016
Dear Parents,


Your child has expressed an interest in being in chorus for the 2016/2017  school year.  Chorus participation – at both weekly rehearsals and yearly performances - will be weighed as an extra-curricular, extra-credit earning activity and will be reflected in their general music grade each marking period.  This letter is to give you an outline of expectations required of our chorus students.  By completing this form, you agree to these terms, and will enforce them to the best of your ability.  Please sign and return this form as soon as possible.

1. Since chorus is a performance-based organization, students are required to participate in all scheduled rehearsals and performances.  There will be two performances scheduled throughout the year.  For the success of the program, students must attend these performances listed below.  For this reason it is recommended that, in advance of each concert, you have an alternate plan for your child to get to their concert in the event that transportation problems arise.

2. Chorus is a full year course that meets once a week during the school day from 2:50-3:30.  Chorus does not interfere with participation in band and/or orchestra.

3. Chorus is a performance-based organization, therefore participation at every performance is required.  These dates will be:  Concert dates to note immediately are as follows: 
· Saturday, December 3, 2016…….DDES PTA Holiday Craft Fair
· Tuesday, May 23, 2017………Fifth Grade Chorus Concert – 7:00PM  (DDMS)

4. Attire for all concerts, unless otherwise addressed, is to be “casual dress”.  It is not necessary that girls wear dresses and boys ties, however they should wear the nicest apparel available.  Avoid sneakers, jeans, and absolutely no shirts with big print. (i.e. sports jerseys, communicative t-shirts, etc.) 

The aforementioned policies are not intended to discourage participation, but rather to facilitate success in the choral program and continued success in the regular classroom
Singing in a chorus is an activity that is exciting and enriching for the involved and committed students.  Studies have shown that this activity helps students learn discipline, critical thinking skills and sensitivity while working with others.  This is also reflected on standardized tests.  These guidelines are for the purpose of attaining a high-quality, disciplined ensemble made up of responsible members.  It is hoped that your child will decide to be a part of this worthwhile organization, and take seriously the challenges outlined here and work hard in the classroom.  Thank you for supporting your child in this endeavor.  

Sincerely,

Brian Krauss

DDES Choral Director
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